
 

 

 

29th September 2021  

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Year 9 GCSE Information Evening–Tuesday 5th October 2021  

We will be holding a year 9 GCSE information evening at school on Tuesday 5th October from 5.30pm 

to 6.30pm.  

The evening will comprise of three sessions, which we will run as a carousel and provide you with more 

information on the following areas: 

 

 An overview of the next three years of GCSEs 

 MEGS (minimum expected grades) 

 Safeguarding 

 Wellbeing 

 

Upon arrival please enter school via the main reception entrance, where you will be directed to the 

main hall and to your session.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you on the 5th October. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs G Sands 

Leader of Year 9 

 


